Hey 25th 1239

Dear Hr., Tooney,

I heve hesrd from lipr, Hickey, our Hon., Secretary, who met
you recently, that you are interssted in the question of Partition
and might be willing to support us in our effort to establish a
branch of tnc inti-Partition of Irelsnd League in the Flumstead
digtrict. I encloge Werewith a short statement of the airs end

ohjects €T the League and a menbership form whiech will Tell you

i~

practically everything you want tg know,

if it is possible for you to meet me some time by
arrangement, I should be very glad of the opportunity of hsving a
chat with you: sbout the League and the prospects of sterting a
branch in Plumstesd, Could you give me a ring and arrange a time
at your convenlience next VWeek? I shall be looking forward to

hearing from you,

Yours faithfully,

Organising Secretary,
Anti-Partition of Ireland Lesgue
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